Supervisor Romaine and Councilman Foley Attend Patchogue Senior Citizens Club

Luncheon
posted on 6/25/2015 11:49:01 AM

June 25, 2015

Farmingville, NY - On June 24, Supervisor Ed Romaine and Councilman Neil Foley attended the Patchogue Senior
Citizens Club Annual Luncheon held at the Oar Seafood Grille on the Patchogue River. At the event, the Supervisor
and Councilman honored the officers of the club and presented each with a Certificate of Appreciation. Pictured left to
right are Councilman Foley, President Barbara Leon, 1st Vice President Cecile Rybarczyk, Recording Secretary Anita
Becker, Corresponding Secretary Margaret Felice, Treasurer Mary Lou Palma, Sergeant-at-Arms Cathy Barry and

Club Leader Dolores Gintz.
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